
 

December 23, 2021 

Dear residents, friends, family, and staff, 

We here at Warde hope you all have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We continue to 

monitor the ever-changing climate of COVID cases in NH and follow guidance provided by public health 

and CMS. We continue to stay proactive and optimistic during this time.  

At this time, we have no new resident or staff cases of COVID in the building. This week we did a round 

of COVID Testing for staff and residents.  We have increased precautions in the building by stopping 

group activities and dining. Also, staff will be wearing an increased level of PPE when taking care of our 

residents. Further updates will be made as test results become available. 

For Christmas we will be able to hold group dining and offer a special meal to all of our residents. Even 

in light of the current precautions Warde is filled with the Christmas spirit, from our staff wearing crazy 

Christmas sweaters to the over 8 fully decorated Christmas trees throughout the building. 

As a reminder, Warde has a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our community at 

https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to review the updated 

information weekly. Information regarding facility wide testing will also be reported on this site. 

I also wanted to put out to our families that many times our best employees come through word of mouth 

and recommendation of people like you. If you know of any one looking to get into the healthcare field or 

has a passion for working with the elderly, please keep us in mind. We have many opportunities for 

continuing education and career growth. Please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or Deb Racca in 

H.R. at whc.hrmgr@nh-cc.org .  

Please know that we now have a new phone extension for the 2nd floor nurses’ station:  ext. 119 

If you have any other questions or concerns please reach out to our director of nurses or myself. 

Peace, 

Bret Pomeroy 

Administrator 
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